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Patron: His Majesty The King

Newsletter - June 2024

Welcome to our ‘new look’

We're delighted to extend our regular updates on National Police Memorial Day (NPMD) to
include more on the work of the Police Remembrance Trust in this newly combined
newsletter.

Royal Patronage

Buckingham Palace has announced that His
Majesty TheKing is delighted to retain the
patronage of The PoliceRemembrance Trust.

The Police Remembrance Trust,
incorporating NationalPolice Memorial Day
(NPMD), is honoured to receive the
patronage of The King, who as The Prince of
Wales was a committed and involved patron
to National Police Memorial Day since 2006.

The news follows a recent review of Royal
patronages conducted by the Royal
Household, following His MajestyThe King’s
Accession. More here.

NPMD - Sunday 29th September 2024

If you haven’t already registered to join us in Glasgow for our 21st National Police Memorial
Day (NPMD), you can do so by following this link - REGISTER TO ATTEND.

Please note that during the registration process you are asked if you have any requirements
for access to the venue and/or assistance once inside - please ensure that you let us know so
that we can make the necessary arrangements to support you. You can do this by emailing
NPMD@rollofhonour.police.uk.

We're expecting a full house in the Royal Concert Hall and are looking forward to welcoming
everyone - especially those who attend year-on-year.

Your support is truly appreciated and helps ensure this important date in the policing calendar
continues to honour police officers throughout the UK who have given their all to protect us.

If you have any queries regarding the booking process, please email
NPMD@rollofhonour.police.uk. Everyone is welcome to attend the service.

#NPMD24
X @npmdUK
@ www.facebook.com/nationalpolicememorialday
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https://policememorial.org.uk/national-police-memorial-day/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/national-police-memorial-day-2024-tickets-788449643107
mailto:NPMD@rollofhonour.police.uk
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Accommodation in Glasgow

There is lots of choice when it comes to places to stay in and around
Glasgow. We’ve managed to secure special rates with the following -
available until 31 August 2024.

Radisson Blue Glasgow, Argyle Street

Single occupancy rate: £217 per room per night, bed and breakfast;
Double occupancy rate: £227 per room per night, bed and breakfast.
Please book by calling 0141 204 3333 / option 2, quoting National Police

Memorial Day - Louise Burke or one of her colleagues will be able to
assist.

Doubletree by Hilton, Cambridge Street

There is a 10% discount on the best available rate at the Doubletree
Hilton. Please click the link to reserve your room(s), adding the ‘Group
Code’ ANATP under ‘Special Rates’.

These rooms will be available up until 28 days prior to arrival, once
booked, the rooms can be cancelled up to 24 hours in advance without
charge.

Leonardo Glasgow, Jamaica Street

Single occupancy rate (Sat): £199 per room per night, bed and breakfast;
Double occupancy rate (Sat): £211 per room per night, bed and breakfast;

Single occupancy rate (Sun): £99 per room per night, bed and breakfast; Double occupancy rate (Sun): £111 per room per
night, bed and breakfast. Please click the link to the hotel to book, entering promotional code: LHPOLI280924.

Fundraising for National Police Memorial Day

We are immensely grateful for the huge efforts that go in to support
National Police Memorial Day. Supporters of the charity give much time
and energy to raise valuable funds to help sustain this important day for
the police family.

One of our staunch supporters is retired Greater Manchester Police
Inspector Geoff Taylor who fundraises for the charity by displaying his
vintage police Range Rover at a variety of events.

Geoff is pictured here with the High Sheriff of Greater Manchester, at an
event hosted by Trafford Veterans.

Geoff helps promote NPMD, taking merchandise displays near and far - we
thank Geoff for all he does and the money he has raised.

If this inspires you, please get in touch to discuss ways you can support
NPMD - email NPMD@rollofhonour.police.uk.



mailto:npmd@rollofhonour.police.uk
https://www.radissonhotels.com/en-us/hotels/radisson-blu-glasgow?facilitatorId=RHGSEM&cid=a%3Aps+b%3Abng+c%3Aemea+i%3Abrand+e%3Ardb+d%3Aukirwe+r%3Abrt+f%3Aen-US+g%3Aho+h%3AGBGLA2+v%3Acf&gclid=be4b627919131f121ffd078d304144d5&gclsrc=3p.ds&msclkid=be4b627919131f121ffd078d304144d5&utm_source=bing&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=MS_GBR-IRL_CR_NOWE_sk_Brand_Glasgow_GBGLA2_EN_PH%26EX_United+Kingdom&utm_term=radisson+blu+glasgow&utm_content=Brand_Glasgow_GBGLA2_EN_United+Kingdom
https://www.hilton.com/en/hotels/glagwdi-doubletree-glasgow-central/
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The Elizabeth Emblem

On 9 March 2024, the Government announced the introduction of a
commemorative emblem as a mark of recognition for those who lost their lives in
the course of undertaking eligible public service. This includes police officers who
are on the roll of honour.

The design incorporates a rosemary wreath, a traditional symbol of remembrance,
surrounding the Tudor Crown. It will be inscribed ‘For A Life Given In Service’ and
will have the name of the person to be commemorated inscribed on the reverse of
the emblem.

The Emblem will include a pin to allow the award to be worn by the next of kin of
the deceased. The grant of The Elizabeth Emblem will be accompanied by a
miniature, and may be worn by the recipient at that person’s discretion.

If you are the closest surviving next of kin and would like to apply for the emblem,
please do so via the Cabinet Office website.

Once your case has been assessed and approved, you have a choice of how the
emblem is presented, including via a presentation at a National Police Memorial
celebration, should you so wish.

Police Roll of Honour

Incorporated by Royal Charter, the Police Remembrance Trust maintains a
record of police officers who lost their lives ‘on and in the line of duty’,
since the earliest of times throughout the UK and Ireland up until 1922.

There are over 5,000 deaths listed in the ‘Roll of Honour’, and in 2015 the
Trust published a book listing all of those who died, entitled the ‘UK Police
Roll of Remembrance’.

Providing the only authoritative archive of the subject, records will
continue to be maintained by the Police Remembrance Trust to
commemorate sacrifice in public service.

Visit www.policememorial.org.uk to view our records and

commemorations to those lost in service.

Thank you for your ongoing support

You can support the charity by scanning the QR code to donate any amount, or visit our website. S e

Thank you for any support you are able to give. i e

If you no longer wish to receive our news and updates, you can unsubscribe via the link in the body of the
email from which this newsletter was sent or you can email npmd@rollofhonour.police.uk.

email NPMD@rollofhonour.police.uk
visit www.policememorial.org.uk
X @Police_Memorial @ www.facebook.com/policememorial
Registered charity no. 1179754 & SC048982
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